
The Hoot 

Announcements &   
Reminders 
 

We break up on 5th April and 
return on 23rd April. During the 
holidays there will be another Hoot 
Camp running at school, your child 
should have brought home a 
leaflet about it last week. If you 
require further information please 
contact the school office. 
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Year 2 Edition . 
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English 

We will be reading a brilliant story called ‘Meerkat Mail’. 

We will be working towards writing a diary entry and 

letters to the meerkats. 

 

How to support your child:  If your child does any 

writing at home, remind them to check for the basics! 

Encourage them to check for spelling mistakes by reading 

their writing from the end rather than the beginning! 

Maths  

We will be working on direction and position—making 

and following treasure maps and navigating our way 

around school using positional instructions. 

 

Key vocabulary:  clockwise, anti-clockwise, left, right, for-

wards, backwards, quarter-turn, half-turn, full-turn. 


